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Eminent physicians to discuss end of life choices 
The Victorian Parliament’s Legal and Social Issues Committee continues its public hearings today (Wednesday 5 
August) for its inquiry into end of life choices. 

Two respected physicians from Austin Health will share their views with the Committee. 

Associate Professor Daryl Jones is an intensive care specialist and Medical Director for Critical Care 
Outreach. Dr Karen Detering is a Respiratory Physician with the Respecting Patient Choices Program. 

The public hearing will be held from 7:00 pm to 9:30 pm in the Knight Kerr Room at Parliament House, 
Melbourne. 

A news video on the public hearing held in Geelong last week can be viewed on the Victorian Parliament’s 
YouTube Channel. 

More information on the inquiry is available from the Committee’s website. 
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